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WTE Band 7 Midwife in the role of a Specialist Midwife - Infant Feeding Co-ordinator.  

As well as this, the Health Board also employs 2 Band 6 midwives who work as 

Breastfeeding Champions in both the clinical and community setting.  The service 

provision remains the same, with clinics being run to provide support regarding 

feeding. 

 

The number of services users accessing these services between 2014-2019 was not 

recorded. 

The Health Board does not have a specific budget for breastfeeding support, this would 

be included within the health board’s wider midwifery budget and therefore budget 

costs specifically for breastfeeding support cannot be identified for the time period 

requested. 

 

3. If the health board did not commission a breastfeeding support service, 

did it fund breastfeeding support from lay breastfeeding supporters (non-

health professionals), for example from professional breastfeeding 

counsellors, in the years 2014-2019? Please supply details, including budget 

(per year) and number of service users accessing the service for each of the 

years 2014-2019. 

No, breastfeeding support was provided by health professionals. 

 

I hope this information is helpful. If you require anything further please contact us at 

FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk.  

Under the terms of the Health Board’s Freedom of Information policy, individuals 

seeking access to recorded information held by the Health Board are entitled to 

request internal review of the handling of their requests. If you would like to complain 

about the Health Board’s handling of your request please contact me directly at the 

address below or register your complaint via FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk.  

If after Internal Review you remain dissatisfied you are also entitled to refer the 

matter to the information commissioner at the Information Commissioner’s Office 

(Wales), 2nd Floor, Churchill House, Churchill Way, Cardiff, CF10 2HH. Telephone 

Number: 029 2067 8400.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Pam Wenger 

Director of Corporate Governance 




